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Dear Committee: 

Keep our right to have mail-in voting!  

It is way cheaper (they used to pay me to be an election day facilitator) and so much 

easier for us all. We have plenty of time to research and think about each issue, at 

our kitchen tables.  

I am proud of Oregon and our 100% mail-in voting system. I think the whole country 

should go that way. 

Elizabeth Janeczek, Eugene, Oregon 


